From: registrar

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: Monday, January 25, 2021 9:01:46 AM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, January 23, 2021 11:42 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

subject: Letter of Comment - |||

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-01-23

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0290

-- Name --
Richard Phillips

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

| object to any increase in output charges now and in the future as outlined in the application. OPG should
eventually be decommissioned and only hydro electricity, wind and solar and other green sources should be used.
Therefore, getting money from increased charges is futile. If OPG feels the need for more money, they should get it
from internal sources such as reducing the salary and benefits of the Directors and CEOQ etc. This pandemic has been
particularly financially difficult for families who have to remain at home to work or for childcare with closed
schools. Many families have lost income and/or are consuming more electricity at home. Recently kwh costs have
been capped at 8.5 cents, the lowest in decades. This is not the time for the OEB to increase costs to consumers by

allowing OPG to increase output charges.

-- Attachment --





